
Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas 
Sunday School Nativity

Sunday 19th December 2021 
at 11am

You are welcome  to join us
The Children of our Sunday 
School will host our Nativity  

Service and this will be followed 
by the opportunity of enjoying a 
Tea or Coffee with some mince 
pies in the Jubilee Hall where 

the usual Covid 19 social 
distance and other health & 
Safety, protocols will apply. 

Please if you can - do a Lateral 
Flow Test before coming to 

Church as an additional 
Precaution as per the Guidance 

of both the Government and 
Church of Scotland COVID 

Committee’s

Christmas Eve 
Watchnight Service  11.30pm 

Carols By Candle Light
All Welcome 

An Invitation is extended to all to 
come to our late night Christmas 

eve Carols by Candle Service 
where we will  give God our 
thanks as we enter the early 

moments of Christmas Day . As 
always just now - we continue to  
carefully steer our way Carefully  

through these Covid times 
applying the Covid 19 health and 

safety  protocols where 
appropriate. Please if you can - do 
a Lateral Flow Test before coming 

to Church as an additional 
Precaution as per the Guidance of 
both the Government and Church 

of Scotland COVID Committee’s


